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NOTICE TO LICENSEES 

 

Notice # 2021-05                                                                                    Issuing Division: Administration 

DATE:  January 14, 2021 

TO:  All Nonrestricted Licensees 

FROM:  J. Brin Gibson, Chairman 

SUBJECT:    Licensee Workforce Vaccination Survey

 

The Nevada Gaming Control Board (Board) is assisting in the statewide effort to deploy the COVID-19 Vaccination 

Program: Nevada’s Playbook for Statewide Operations V3. This most recent version of the playbook includes Nevada's 

gaming industry as part of the state’s “Frontline and Essential Workforce.” To implement this portion of the Playbook most 

effectively, the Board is collecting information regarding the willingness of the industry’s workforce to receive vaccinations. 

 

The Board requires each nonrestricted licensee to complete the Licensee Workforce Vaccination Survey, found here. This 

form will collect both licensee demographic information, as well as aggregate data based on each licensee surveying its 

workforce. 

 

Completed forms must be submitted to the following email addresses based on a licensee’s location: 

 Clark County: COVID19Clark@gcb.nv.gov 
 

 Washoe County: COVID19Washoe@gcb.nv.gov 
 

 Douglas, Lyon, and Storey Counties and Carson City: COVID19Quad@gcb.nv.gov 
 

 Elko County: COVID19Elko@gcb.nv.gov 
 

 Churchill, Esmeralda, Eureka, Humboldt, Lander, Lincoln, Mineral, Nye, Pershing, and White Pine Counties: 
COVID19State@gcb.nv.gov  
 

 
Each licensee must submit its completed Licensee Workforce Vaccination Survey by 5:00pm on Thursday, January 21, 
2021. While this effort is intended to be a service to the gaming industry, as well as to federal, state, and local health 
officials in planning vaccination programming, the gaming industry is deemed part of the State’s critical economic 
infrastructure. Widespread vaccination of the industry’s workforce is essential to the health, safety, and prosperity of the 
industry itself, its workforce, and to state and local government. Therefore, submission of the information is mandatory. 
 

Questions regarding this Industry Notice should be directed to Michael Morton at mmorton@gcb.nv.gov.  
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